From: Marek Idzik <idzik@ftj.agh.edu.pl>
Subject: 38th FCAL Hardware WG Meeting
Date: Wed, 31 Oct 2018 4pm CERN time
To: fcal-members@cern.ch 

Dear All,
Short summary from the 38th HWG FCAL meeting:
- We have not had contributions with slides today.
- We have done a short reporting about hardware activities in different groups
- I have also informed that IFJPAN authorities would like to close FCAL activities (in general LC ones) 
by the end of this year. 
Wolfgang commented that these activities should be kept at least until the end of AIDA2020, because of the commitments in this project. 
He proposed, and it was agreed, that the FCAL should send  the letter to IFJPAN authorities reminding about the AIDA2020 commitments.
Best regards,
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